
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Summer is rapidly approaching and we are once 
again offering summer school classes for grades K-5. 
If you are interested, please return the registration 
form to your child’s teacher by May 3rd in order for 
us to secure instructors.  We have some minimum 
number requirements. 

After your registration is received, we will send you 
your child’s schedule and financial statement. All 
summer payments will be due by Tuesday, May 
21st, although we will work with families on 
payment plans. 

Financial assistance of up to half the tuition is 
available for families who need it.  Call 528-3215 to 
inquire about financial help.  Please remember that 
your registration deadline is May 3rd!   

 Sincerely, 

 Matt Alley 
 Summer School Coordinator 

  

Grades K-5



Opportunities for Enrichment  
and/or Struggling Learners- 

Something for Everyone!  
DON’T LOSE LEARNING 

OVER THE SUMMER.  

General Information: 
Dates:  June 11, 12, 13, 18, 19, 20, 25, 26, 27 

 Off the week of July 4th 

 July 9, 10, 11, 16, 17, 18, 23, 24, 25 

*You must sign up for a minimum of 3 weeks 
for any of our six-week programs.  We will 
schedule your child for a time between      
8:30-11:30 to maximize our teaching staff.  The 
sessions will take place on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday mornings. 

Individual Tutoring  

West Central School District will be offering individual 
tutoring for struggling learners in both reading and/or 
math.  The sessions will take place at the Hartford 
Elementary School.  The cost will be $66.00 per week for 
the 1 hour session, 3 times a week or $33.00 per week for a 
30 minute session, 3 times a week. 

Group Tutoring  

West Central School District is offering group tutoring 
which includes a minimum of 3 learners in a group for 
reading and/or math.   Cost for group tutoring will be 
$26.00 per week for a 1 hour session, 3 times a week.


